

## DON'S MONTHLY MESSAGE

FEBRUARY 2022

Hi everyone.

I hope these frigid temperatures and snowfalls are not hampering your spirits.

As we look forward to a month of Olympics and Covid protocols easing, we still do not have an update on the pump. That is to say, the update is that the pump has yet to arrive.

On a brighter note, some of our members are not sitting idly by. They are embracing this winter by creating their own source of entertainment.

Charlie Piper, one of the club's more enthusiastic members, has not been letting the lockdown hamper his winter activities. Charlie has built his own curling rink on the lake in front of his gorgeous home!

Truly amazing Charlie, and we encourage other members to send along notes on how they are managing to pass the time.

I wish you all the best and hope to see you soon.

Don Kinzinger







